Crossett city council met in special session December 23, 2014 at 4:00 p.m. in the lobby of the Crossett Administration Building.
Present:		Mayor Marshall McCormick
			Clerk/Treasurer Jesse Walthall
			Council Members:  Wright, Jeffress, Freeman, Martin, Foster, and Harbour 
			Council-Elect:  Rodgers, Rowe, Knight

Absent: 		City Attorney James Hamilton		

Mayor McCormick called the meeting to order with a prayer and the pledge of allegiance to the flag.
The purpose of this meeting is to discuss 2015 budget proposal.

Mayor presented a proposed budget to the council for examination.  He explained that there are several cuts in this proposal and asked council to look it over and meet again after the Christmas holiday.

Councilman Wright asked if employees would be getting a bonus this year.  Mayor McCormick stated there is no way to fund bonuses at this time.

Mayor McCormick asked council to meet on Monday, December 29 at 10:00 a.m. for further discussion.  All agree.

With no other business, the meeting adjourned,




Jesse Walthall, Clerk/Treasurer				Marshall S. McCormick/Mayor


  
